
 
 

 

Dear Prospective Member, 
 
RE: Application of membership. 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in joining the Quaid e Azam PCL.  
 
To be successful in your application to join the league for the forthcoming season you must 
satisfy the six items listed below.  
 
Upon receipt of you application you will be invited to a formal meeting to discuss the 
application. This would normally take place in December. 
  
The applications will be assessed on the following items.  
 
1. A good cricket ground (preference will be given to applicants with a private ground  
over council facilities). 
 
2. Bond payment of £200.00 (redeemed at the end of the third year of membership) if  
application is successful.  
 
3. Nominate & provide full details of two umpires not officiating in the QEAPCL. 
 
4. Transfer restriction will apply (if objections are made by existing members). 
 
5. History & Financial status of the Club. 
 
6. Disciplinary record letter from the previous league (if applicable) 
 
At this stage of the application, you will not be required to make any payment. Payment is 
only required upon the success of the application. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Basharat Hussain 
Executive Chairperson 


